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L etter dated 3 March 2003 from the Chargé d’ affaires a.i. of the
Permanent Mission of Malaysia to the United Nations addressed to
the President of the Security Council

In my capacity as Chairman of the Coordinating Bureau of the Non-Aligned
Movement, | have the honour to request the Security Council to consider convening
an open briefing for Hans Blix and Mohamed EIBaradei to present their next reports
to the larger United Nations membership on 7 March 2003, in the light of the
importance that the international community clearly attaches to developments in the
Council regarding inspections in Irag. The Member States of the Non-Aligned
Movement have expressed their expectations that the Council will continue to
display the commendable transparency that it has shown thus far.

| should be grateful if you would have the present letter circulated as a
document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Zainuddin Yahya
Chargé d' affaires a.i.
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